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Environmental Matters

Exposure to Contagious Disease or Virus - Notification

This departmental bill adds several diseases/viruses to the list of contagious diseases/ viruses
required to be reported by health care providers to certain personnel who might have been
exposed, such as first responders, law enforcement officers, fire fighters, or emergency
medical technicians.

Fiscal Summary

State Effect: None. The bill does not substantively change State activities or operations.

Local Effect: None.

Small Business Effect: The Maryland Institute for Emergency Medical Services Systems
has determined that this bill has minimal or no impact on small businesses (attached).
Legislative Services concurs with this assessment.

Information Source(s): Maryland Institute for Emergency Medical Services Systems,
Department of Health and Mental Hygiene (AIDS Administration), Department of
Legislative Services
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